
September 6, 2022
Weekly REMINDERs: Reminders:

● Check your child’s red folder for any items that 
need to be signed & returned. These will be 
located on the right side of the red folder.

●  Make sure you return your chromebook and 
charger.  We will use these in the classroom 
every day. 

● Please be sure to send a 
water bottle with your child 
each day. 

● We have snack in the 
afternoon so your child will 
need one healthy snack 
each day. 

● You may want to have your 
child keep a sweater or 
sweatshirt in his/her 
backpack since it is cool in 
the cafeteria.

mjones5@wcpss.net, 
jboyd@wcpss.net, 
kdeal@wcpss.net

919-554-8655

Ms. Jones, Ms. Boyd, Ms. Deal

OUR Learning snapshot:
LANGUAGE ARTS:
● We will begin to discuss fiction texts through interactive read alouds. 

Students will engage in speaking, language, & writing experiences to learn 
characters, setting and events of a story.

LETTERLAND:
● Beginning this week, students will receive a list of words to 

practice at home. We will have a written quiz on the words each 
Friday. Our first word list will focus on short a words.

MATH:
● We will practice counting, writing numbers, and organizing data in 

charts (beginning graphing skills).

SOCIAL STUDIES:
● We will begin the year by focusing on learning about the 

importance of rules & procedures, as well as  building our 
classroom community.

Homework Folders:
The red homework folders will go home 

Monday-Thursday. On Monday, 
graded/checked work from the previous 
week will be sent home. For homework 

each week, students will receive 
Letterland words and math pages. They 
will also be expected to read nightly. The 
folders will stay at school on Fridays. A 
weekly homework sheet will be kept in 

the right side of the folder with daily 
assignments.
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